      Name: candy maughan
      Email: candy@candymaughan.com
      Comments: Apparently the Human Rights Commission is deciding
      whether to allow 3 years to develop an assessment tool for
      disabled workers replacing the grossly unfair BSWAT.  I think 3
      years is outrageous.  This affects the wages and ability to live
      a healthy life of disabled people, especially those with an ID.
      No employed person should be paid less than we can reasonably
      expect a person to live.  That is happening now due to this
      ridiculous measure.  If experienced and qualified people are put
      on to the task, it shouldn't take 3 years to develop a tool.
      They are hardly starting from scratch.
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